
Hello Oregon Legislature, 

 
We would like to register my support for HB 2004 to lift the ban on rent 

control in Oregon. We are homeowners in Portland but also own a rental 
property in Eugene and think it is unconscionable that so many landlords are 

raising their rents by such high margins. 
 

We have seen many friends affected by these increases and very much want 
there to be some protections. 

 
Please consider passing this legislation to protect our most vulnerable 

population! 
 

Thank you, 
 

Shari & Michael Rose 

503-449-6013 
 


